
From: Lee, Cheryl
Sent: 7/1/2012 8:45:13 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Call/mtg request re:PG&E's 2012 RPS Plan 

Hello,

I am currently out of the office and will be returning Monday, July 2nd. I will not be checking e-mail or 
voicemail.

If you need assistance, please contact Paul Douglas (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov).

Thank you, 
Cheryl Lee

SB GT&S 0323433
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